Rosenberg Corey

From: Annie Ellis La Rue <mrs.annielarue@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:18 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Tenants are hurting

Dear Oregon legislature,

| am a Paralegal. | make what is considered an above-average income, and yet | still have trouble affording to pay my
rent.

| fear that if my rent is raised, I'll have to move out of Oregon. Housing costs are so high, | could not find a comparable
housing situation for a similar price in my community. At all.

Please keep protections for renters in place. This situation is terrible for low income and single income homes.
Thank you,

Annie La Rue



